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February 26, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,
This winter has been one to remember and it is not over yet.  Due to Michigan’s recent severe weather, we have already experienced fifteen days of school closings due to inclement weather  . . . . with the possibility of more to come.   
The Michigan Department of Education requires a minimum of 180 days and 1,098 hours of instructional time with students.  They also allow six canceled days per year before mandating make-up days.  Districts are allowed to request a waiver for three extra days if we meet certain requirements.  One of those requirements is showing that the district has built days into the current calendar that can be used to make up lost instructional time.  To meet this requirement Central Montcalm will be in session for a half day of school on Friday, April 19, 2019.
The state has granted us the three-day waiver, leaving us with five days that we still have to make-up.  Currently, that puts our last day of school on June 7, 2019.  Please be aware that we will need to make-up all additional instructional days that are missed for the rest of this school year.  
I want to thank you all for your support and understanding during this difficult winter season.  We recognize that this may be an inconvenience for some families, but the safety of our students and staff will always be our top priority.      
Alert--changes to the 2018-2019 calendar:   
Friday, April 19 is now a half day of classes
June 7 is currently the last day of classes

Sincerely yours,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Amy Meinhardt
Superintendent
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